FEB 12 1991

SGTB:MG
71-5908

Nuclear Fuel Services, Inc.
ATTIN: Mr. Donald Paine
P.O. Box 337, MS 123

Erwin, TN 37€50

Dear Mr, Paine:

This refers to your application dated January 7, 1991, requesting renewal of
Certificate of Compliance No. 5908 for the Model No. DOT-6M Type B package.

Your application is not being processed because the certificate holder, Babcock
and Wilcox Company, has requested renewai of the certificate., Since Babcock and
Wilcox’s application was received 30 days prior to the certificate’s expiration,
the certificate is being considered under tinely renewal,

As a registered user of the package you will be notified of any action taken
affecting the status of the certificate.

Sincerely,

Oclrina! Clgned by
Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch
Division of Safeguards

and Transportation, NMSS
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